Vour students may be eligrible for a scholarshp!

Participants in the Registered Apprenticeship Program (RAP) or in a Career and Technology
Studies Program (CTS) Apprenticeship Pathway may be eligible to apply for a RAP/CTS
scholarship from the Alberta Apprenticeship and Industry Training Board.

Students who finish high school this year and are continuing as an Alberta apprentice in a
designated trade or occupation may be considered for a $1,000 scholarship. This scholarship
will be available when apprentices attend the technical training component of their

apprenticeship.

Students who receive a RAP/CTS scholarship will also be invited to a celebration of RAP/CTS
scholarship recipients in Fall 2014 where they will have the opportunity to meet industry
leaders and other scholarship recipients.

There are 500 RAP/CTS scholarships available each year.

Applications were mailed to your institution on March 14, 2014. Additional applications are
available on our website at tradesecrets.alberta.ca/financial assistance.

If you have any questions about the RAP/CTS Scholarships, please contact:
Recognition Programs Coordinator

Alberta Apprenticeship and Industry Training

Phone: (780) 422-4472

Email: board.scholarships@gov.ab.ca
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